



Bishop Cornish CEVA Primary School Newsletter – 12th June 2020



'Love is patient, love is kind. It does not envy, it does not boast, it is not proud.' 1 Corinthians 13:4

Dear children and parents

As we come to the end of the 12th week since we were all together last, we hope that you are all keeping well. The change of weather may have affected some of the things we have been able to do but we certainly needed the rain! The goats have now settled into their new wooded area and are munching away at the leaves and undergrowth. Did you manage to watch the video on the school website?

At school the children who have returned are working hard, just like all of your who are still at home and below are some examples of the work you have all been doing. Those of you working from home in Year 3 and the Year 2/3 class have been painting the most amazing pictures – there are some examples below. They are based on the work by the artist Yvonne Coomber. Sadly, at the moment, we do not yet know when we will all be able to be together again so we have to learn how to be patient, knowing that something wonderful will happen when the time is right.

Finally, some birthday 'shout outs' for this week **Poppy E** and **Rosie C** who were 9, **Abbie B** who was 10 and next week to: **Benjamin S** who will be 9, **Charlie C** and **Jaxon** who will be 10, **Vinnie** who will be 6, and **Barney** who will be 8. Happy birthday and all our love to each and every one of you. Lots of love, Mrs Green. xx









Ruben, Isla and the children in school created the most amazing pictures. WOW!





Wyatt has done some incredible home learning – what an amazing poem and illustration.

And here is Harvey's 'Mix of Magic!' This looks incredible Harvey.

